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PAC Meeting via Zoom Nov.19th, 2020 - 6:30PM 
 

 

1. Attendance: 

- In attendance was Lily, Katie, Julia, Melissa, Amber and 4 other parents 

 

 

2. Call meeting to order  

- meeting called to order at 6:35pm 

 

 

3. Adoption of previous minutes and agenda:  

- Melissa Adopted minutes for last meeting 

 

 

4. Administrative Report:  

- The pumpkin patch was a great success. Students had a great time and everyone was able to 

get a pumpkin. The Delview leadership students did a great job of unloading the pumpkins 

and setting up the field. The entrance that Julia made was a great addition to the patch; as 

well as the backdrop, that was provided by the school, and the hay and extra pumpkins, 

provided by Tara Regehr, made the perfect set up for photos. It even made the school 

district’s facebook page! 

- The students did a virtual Halloween Parade Oct 30, wasn’t the same but it was still fun. 

- The virtual Book Fair did better then other years. The next one will be in Feb. 

- The virtual Remembrance assembly went well.  

- There was an email that went out reminding parents to not hang around the school after 

pick up to adhere to recent public health orders regarding gatherings. 

- There were changes made to the intermediate outside recess/lunch schedule; it is now a 

daily rotation. The admin will be looking at possibly making some similar changes to the 

primary side, more to come on that. 

- 2 projectors needed replacing; PAC has agreed to purchasing those projectors. 

 

5. Update on Gaming:  

- PAC is working on the revenue report that the government has asked for. It should be ready 

to go by the end of the week. 

  

http://www.facebook.com/PACGibsonElementaryDeltaBC/


 

6. Upcoming Fundraising Updates: 

- Given the recent spike in Covid cases and the closures of some schools, PAC has decided to 

hold off on any fundraisers until the New year.  

 

7. Open Floor 

- It was asked about the broken intermediate slide; it appears to have been damaged during 

Halloween. A work order has been made.  

- There will be a separate budget meeting, TBD 

- Next PAC meeting will be Dec 17, 2020 at 6:30 via zoom 

Meeting ended at 7:20pm 

 


